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       Hong Kong, Christmas 2012 – New Year 2013 

 

Dear Young People of the Salesian Youth Movement, 

 

The peace of the Lord be with you always! 

 

On the occasion of Christmas and the beginning of the New Year 2013, may I 

convey to you, in the name of our beloved Rector Major and of all the Salesians of Don 

Bosco of the China Province, the warmest greetings of HOLY CHRISTMAS AND 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

 

During Christmas we celebrate God’s greatest show of love to us his people. May 

you grow ever more aware of this wonderful love of God for us. During the New Year, 

we will strive together to let our life be transformed by the joy announced in the Rector 

Major’s Strenna for the Year 2013: 

 

“Rejoice in the Lord always; again, I say, rejoice” (Phil 4:4). Like Don Bosco the 

educator, we offer young people the Gospel of joy through a pedagogy of kindness. 

 

 Be sure of my loving prayer for you and your families. 

 

 In Jesus, Mary, Joseph, Don Bosco, I am, 

 

     Yours affectionately, 

 

     Fr. Lanfranco M. Fedrigotti SDB 

     Provincial 
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